
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  3/27/18 

 

SUBJECT:  Proposal to extend the Master of Arts in Music to the Global Campus 

 

On March 27, 2018, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the Proposal to extend the 

Master of Arts in Music to the Global Campus. Please add this to the Faculty Senate Agenda as a 

Discussion Item. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


